
Golflands Campus Middle Years

3rd April Heritage Assembly 

6th April Mufti Day - last day
of term 1 

Monday 24th April
Start day for term 2 

Tuesday 25th April- ANZAC
civic service 

Friday 26th May Jumbo
obstacle course fundraiser 

 

 

The turnout for our prayer walk last Saturday was
so encouraging. Thank you to those parents who
joined us in walking through the corridors,
anointing the doorposts and praying for favor and
mercy here on our site as well as in all the other
Elim schools in Auckland.  
One significant highlight of this term and year is
the combined Year 7 and 8 camp. The students
have provided us with heartwarming feedback on
this event. 
 

31st March 2023 

Upcoming Events:Kia ora Parents / Caregivers / Whānau

"Scripture plain for all to
see". 



Friday 26th May -  for all
Golfland Campus

Students; 
 * * online fundraising

website will be launched
at the start of term 2.

 



CAM Kiwi
COMPETITION

DATES
English Mathematics Science

Golflands
Campus

Tue 20th June
Thu 22nd

June
Wed 28th June

The University of Canterbury is once again offering your child the opportunity to
participate in the Kiwi National Assessment. These were very successfully

administered last year for the first time and we encourage parents who appreciate
national benchmark assessments to enter their child for these assessments again

this year. Each assessment is $9.90. Further details were emailed- please sign up by
Monday 3rd April.  

"The outdoor educational experiences were terrific..."; "I wish we
could have camp once or twice a term..."

Year 7/8 combined camp 

We now have giant Jenga sets for
students to book from the library and

use at lunchtimes. 

As we approach the
holidays I want to thank

our wonderful
administration team for
the many essential tasks

they do every day. 

Mrs. Louise Aickin, Mrs. Janelle Chang, Mrs Katrina Bishop and Mrs. Daisy Xie 



The Botany Campus Hosanna student group
led the assembly last Wednesday. Thank you
to Mr.Granat for arranging this impacting and

enjoyable student-led praise and worship
session. 











 





We farewell Mrs. Jackie Eksteen this
week. Jackie has worked faithfully

with Elim Christian College for over 16
years. Jackie is a prayer intercessor
and a graceful gatekeeper of truth
and dependable teaching. All who

have worked with her and who have
been taught by her know how much
she loves God and is committed to

pursuing excellence in learning all we
can for the sake of the kingdom. God

bless you Jackie as you shift from
this teaching ministry into the next

phase of teaching up North. 



A photo tribute to our Principal  Mr. Murray
Burton and our associate principal Mr. Gary

Johnstone whose endless behind-the-
scenes communication: prayers, staff

devotions, professional advice and guidance
leadership conversations, and emails form

the backbone of our school culture. We
appreciate you, Murray and Gary.  

Wishing you and your whanau a special Easter. May the Love of God
and the resurrection of Jesus Christ our Lord and savior bless you

immensely.                                        Mrs. Mandy Heim- DP Middle Years  
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